
Newsletter February 2015 

Neighborhood Public Service Announcements 
2015 Dues 

Reminder letters went out before the start of 2015 about Annual Dues. Annual dues 
help the neighborhood pay for things such as lawn service, postage and other 

miscellaneous costs &maintenance issues that may come up during the year. Dues 
are $75 and to be paid by January 1st each year. We would like to thank everyone 

who has already sent in their dues. We have almost half of the neighborhood. If you 
haven’t paid yet, please do so by April 1, 2015 so they do not become delinquent. 

Mail your 2015 dues to:  
Rochester Glens Homeowners Association, 976 Downhill Lane. 

Winter Reminders 
February brought the snow to Michigan! While beautiful and fun to play in, we have 

some winter reminders for everyone: 
During a snowfall or 4” or more, the city’s objective is to plow all roads within 4 days. 
In order to meet this objective they require that vehicles be kept off of the roads so 

they can properly navigate the plows through neighborhoods. 
As snow thaws, please help to keep drains clear and open to prevent flooding or 

water backups.   
Want to be more involved? 

Looking for more ways to be involved your neighbors? Looking for a babysitting club, 

book club, dinner club, bowling league? The board has discussed creating groups or 

activities for the neighborhood, but we really want to hear from YOU! Email your 

ideas to the board at president@rochesterglens.org and we will discuss them at the 

Annual Meeting. Want to be even more involved and be on the Board? We have a 

few spots opening up, including Treasurer, so be sure to come to the Annual Meeting 

in March! If you have any interest or questions about being on the board, email 

president@rochesterglens.org  

 

 

Are you New to the Neighborhood? 

Please help us keep our information up 

to date! Send any name or address 

changes to 

president@rochesterglens.org  

If you are moving and will need proof of 
dues payments, please let us know 
ASAP. Due to vacations and work it 

could take us up to 3 weeks to get your 
information 

We have created a Facebook Page for 

the Glens. Please look up ‘Rochester 

Glens Homeowners Association’ and 

‘Like’ our page. 

Our hope is to create an online space 

for our neighborhood to share 

information with each other. 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

We will be having 

the Neighborhood 

Annual Meeting on 

Thursday March 26th 

@ 7:00pm, Rochester 

Hills City Hall, 1000 

Rochester Hills Drive.  
 

2014 Board Members: 
President 

Paul Merlo 
Vice President 

Bob Hare 
Treasurer 

Dave Trimble 
Secretary 

Stephanie Quick 
General 

Mike Thomas 
General 

Sharon Casserly  
General 

Patrick Fortress 
Website 

www.rochesterglens.org 
Facebook 

Rochester Glens 
Homeowners Association 

Would you prefer to have your 

Rochester Glens Updates 

emailed to you? Please send your 

Name, Address and Email 

Address, subject line RGHA, to: 

president@rochesterglens.org so 

we can save postage & update 

you electronically! 
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